
DAV SPORTS NEWS 

 
Dear Principal/ARO/Dy.RO/RO 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with great pleasure that I extend my 

congratulations on your appointment as the cluster In-charge/Zonal coordinator for 

organizing DAV sports at the cluster/zonal level (s) in the respective zone(s). 

 

To discuss and plan the upcoming events, a meeting has been scheduled on 23-11-

23 at 12.00 noon in the office of DAVCMC, Delhi. The meeting will be chaired by our 

esteemed president Dr Punam Suri, DAVCMC, Delhi 

 

Your presence at this meeting is important as you take on the responsibilities of 

Cluster In-charge/Zonal Coordinator. Your insights and active participation will 

contribute meaningfully to the success of DAV sports at the cluster/Zonal/National 

level. 

 

We look forward to your attendance & lively involvement in shaping the future of DAV 

Sports.  

  

Kind Regards  

Dr V Singh 

Director (PS) & 

Convener-DAV Sports 
 


